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THE DISTRICT COURT OF THE VIRGIN ISLANDS ISSUES FIFTH 

ORDER CONCERNING OPERATIONS DURING THE COVID-19 
OUTBREAK 

 
The District Court of the Virgin Islands continues to monitor the outbreak of the 

Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19). In so doing, the Honorable Wilma A. Lewis, Chief 
Judge, issued the Fifth Order Concerning Operations of the District Court of the Virgin Islands 
as it relates to public access to court proceedings during COVID-19 Outbreak on Thursday, April 
30, 2020. 

 
The Order provides that the Court continues to support and facilitate public access to civil 

and criminal proceedings before the Court. Thus, access to the teleconference and video 
conference proceedings will be made available to the public, including the media, via 
teleconference. This order is effective immediately and shall remain in effect as long as 
teleconference and videoconference proceedings are being conducted pursuant to the Orders 
entered by the Court in response to COVID-19.  

 
 
 

For more information, please contact: 
Glenda L. Lake, Esquire 

Clerk of Court 
District Court of the Virgin Islands 

5500 Veteran’s Drive 
Charlotte Amalie, U.S. Virgin Islands 00802 

Phone: (340) 774-0640 
Fax: (340) 775-8075 

Email: glenda_lake@vid.uscourts.gov  
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